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SUMMARY 

 
The contract for the management of Fareham Leisure Centre and Holly Hill Leisure is due to 
expire on 30 September 2020. In 2018 the Council commenced a procurement process to 
appoint an operator for the new leisure centre contract, to commence on 01 October 2020.  
 
The report attached as confidential Appendix 1, provides a summary of the procurement 
process and an evaluation of the bid from the preferred bidder.   

At the 4 November 2019 Executive, Executive Members will be asked to approve the Leisure 
Centre Operator – Award of Contract Report (Appendix 1) 

This is an opportunity for the Leisure and Community Scrutiny Panel to provide comment on 
the content of the report and the proposed approach for the Executive to consider. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Members are now invited to consider the contents of the report and pass any comments to 
the Executive. 

 


